
 
 

To be displayed in the www. apsche.org 
 

GOVERNMENT OF ANDHRA PRADESH 
HIGHER EDUCATION(UE) DEAPRTMENT 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 
Government of AP hereby invites the applications for the post of Vice-Chancellor, Acharya 
Nagarjuna University from those who have not applied as per earlier Notification  
dated.24.06.2015, on or before 30.11.2015. The applications of the applicants already 
applied as per earlier notification, will be considered and hence they need not re-apply. 
 
Persons of the highest level of competence, integrity, morals and institutional commitment 
are to be appointed as Vice-Chancellor. Persons with distinguished academics, with vast 
experience as Professor in a University system or in an equivalent position in a reputed 
research and / or academic administrative organization, may apply. The selection process 
will involve both public notification and talent search.  
 
Application with detailed bio-data highlighting achievements, academic and administrative 
experience and prescribed proforma as annexed, may be sent by 30.11.2015 from the date 
of notification by registered post to the following address:-  
 

The Secretary to Government, 
Higher Education Department, 

Room No.407, 4th Floor, ‘J’ Block, 
A.P. Secretariat, Hyderabad - 500 022. 

 
SUMITA DAWRA, IAS  

Dt. 24.06.2015                    Secretary to Government  
      Higher Education Department 


